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AG Kaul Statement Following Death of Milwaukee Police Officer 

 

MILWAUKEE, Wis. – Attorney General Josh Kaul issued the following statement 

after a Milwaukee Police Officer was killed in the line of duty:  

 

“I join all of Wisconsin in mourning the loss of one of our brave law enforcement 

officers. Those who put on the uniform every day put their safety at risk to protect 

others and to save lives.  

 

“DOJ continues to assist with this investigation and the Law Enforcement Death 

Response Team is supporting the Milwaukee Police Department.” 
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